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March 14, 2018

Logos Resources II, LLC
Attn: Chris Jeffus

2110 Afton Place
Farmington, NM 87401

Dear Mr. Jeffus:

The Logos Resources LLC 2018 Plan of Development (POD) for the Rosa Unit located in San
Juan County, New Mexico is approved as of March 9, 2018. A POD is required to be filed
yearly and not later than March 1 of each year. No extension of time will be granted unless an
Unav 1lable Delay where justified. The Rosa Unit contains only Federal. Fee and State
minerals and contains no Allotted or Tribal trust lands.

It is noteworthy that in 2018 Logos is planning on drilling and completing two horizontal
Mancos wells.

If you have questions regardin, -he above unit, please contact me at (505) 564-7740 or -
jhewitt@blm.gov.

Sincerely,

————

Richard Fields,
Farmington Field Manger
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